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E}) Amrapali Village Residents Welfare Association

Ref : AVRWA/2016-17/L7 Dated: 14" June 2016

To,
Vice Chairman,
Ghaziabad Development Authority
Ghaziabad

Subject —Requirement of plants for Amrapali Village Residential Society, Indirapuram.
Dear sir,

We are given to understand that GDA has planned massive plantation drive in Ghaziabad
and also appealed all the individuals, NGOs, RWAs/AOAs in the city to support this initiative.
Since greenery is not only pleasing to the eye but it also contributes to the mental, physical
and emotional well-being of people. Various studies suggest that all human can gain from
regular exposure to greenery. Amrapali Village Residential Welfare Association (AVRWA)
welcomes such great initiative taken by GDA. This step will go a long way to improve greenery
of our city.

2. We would like to inform that our society Amrapali Village is in shortage of plants and
there is hardly any greenery in our society. Hence we will be happy to be a part of the
plantation drive of the authority. Since all plantation will be done inside the society itself, we
will prefer 500 shrubs which need minimum maintenance including some utility plants like
Curry patta, Tulsi apart from Rose, Rajnigandha, Bogunbelia, Giant lily, Narangi, Money plant
etc. Besides, we require some curtain creeper plants, parda bel, garlic allamanda etc. for
plantation in our society. Further, being expert, you may suggest other type of plants in best
interest of our society. If GDA provides any other kind of support like caring of plants, creation
of compost from vegetable wastes etc. this will additional benefit to us.

3. It is therefore requested to issue the aforesaid plants to enable us to make our society
Green. In this regard, Senior resident of our society, Mr. H.P. Agrawal ( Mobile No.
9891842355 or 9650885390 ) and one of Executive Members of AVRWA, Dr. Abdur Rehman
( Mobile no 9350056934 ), will coordinate with concerned horticulture branch of GDA.

With Best Regards,

On behalf of Amrapali Village Residents Welfare Association

W@,.‘lﬂ“’
(Rakesh Kumar)
Secretary



